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November 10, 2005

Representative John Larson

United States House of Representatives

1005 Longworth House Office Building _N(N
Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202)225-1031
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Representative Peter King

United States House of Representatives
436 Cannon House Office Building.
Washington, DC 20515 '
Fax: (202) 226-2279

Dear Congressmen.Lafs

On behalf of the t10nal Association of Geriatt WNursing Assistants (NAGNA), I am writing to
announce our support.for the “Nursmg Home Fzre Safety Act.of 2005 leglslatlon you will soon
introduce. B r

NAGNA is a non—proflt organization, ded1cate to'ensurmg the highest quahty of care is provided to
our elders living in nursing homes. We do this by working to elevate the professional standing and
performance of the" egivers. Today, NAGNA has a membership of more than 30,000 certified
nursing assistances.(CNAs) representing over 500 nursing homes in 29 states and the District of
Columbia. These €NAs provide more than 90" perce nt of resident bedside care, providing for their

needs and for their saf

. swho provide the bedside care,
safety is a quality of care issue.

increase the safety of residents and staff

NAGNA fully supports and commend_s you for the leadership you are providing with the introduction
of the “Nursing Home Fire Safety Act of 2005.” o -
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Lori Porter
Co-founder and CEO




